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UMPIRES WANTED FOR 2021 SEASON 
Males and females 13 years of age and older are wanted for the Umpire Program. 
 
There is no cost for classes.    Ten classes are held in the East Islip library during an approximate 
10 week period.  Classes will be held from January thru March.  Also, we will have training 
sessions on calling balls and strikes. 

Upon passing the course, where the passing grade is 70%, umpire pants are required to be 
purchased.  Hats, shirts, sweatshirts and equipment are supplied by the league. 

Umpires must be available during the week and also weekends.  If school or senior ball is 
played, a schedule can be worked out. 

Anyone interested, please contact me for information to receive an application as soon as 
possible as classes fill up fast. You can contact me by e-mail: rockiebaseball@yahoo.com. 
 
Regards, 
Dominic Feminella, Head Umpire Coordinator 
 
 

VOLUNTEERS WANTED FOR 2021 SEASON 
The Little League of the Islip is looking for Volunteers. 
 
There are several ways you can help keep this organization and complex at its best. For the new 
season we are looking to add staff to our Ladies Auxiliary, Complex Maintenance Group and we 
are always in need of coaches. (Remember, unlike other towns, the volunteers at Islip Little 
League maintain the entire facility and its events all year round)  
 
Our regular season is approximately 8 weeks long. Even if you can only volunteer for an hour or 
two a week it is greatly appreciated. If interested, please email: isliplittleleague@gmail.com 

 
Volunteering is an excellent way to help our local children, see how our league runs and to help 
the future of this great organization, The Little League of the Islip. 


